St Nicolas’ Tower Captains Report 2014-5
Attendance at practices has continued to be good and we have rung regularly for morning service.  The notable events of the year were ringing for the VE day anniversary celebrations, a quarter to note the wedding of Matt and Becky, and a new carpet replacing a very old friend.
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